
WILLIAM FITCHEN 
,951 VISTA DEL ORO 

NEWPORT BEACH, CALIFORNIA 92660

November 21, 1978

Dear Miss Gilpin:

As promised, I am enclosing some Japanese Seagull paper for 
you to try, and I think you will like it. I was unable to 
get any #1, as Freestyle didn’t have any. The paper tones 
readily with selenium but I would recommend a more dilute 
bath than would be used with Brovira or Ilfabrome. It works 
readily in any developer and I’ve used it with Amidol, Dektol, 
Selectol-Soft, Bromophene, and Ethol LPD. I would appreciate 
your reaction to it.

It was a thrill for me to meet you and be able to talk to 
you for a few minutes and to see some of your original work. 
I’m looking forward to your book on Canyon de Chelly and hope 
that you are able to take the images you want.

Happy Holidays.

Sincerely


